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PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY OF COLORADO
P. O. BOX 840 DENVER, COLORADO 80205

OSCAR R. LEE
vlCE PRESIDENT

September 14, 1982
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-82391

Mr. Robert Clark, Chief
Operating Reactor Branch
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555,

Docket No. 50-237

Subject: Technical Specification Change
Section 7.1

Reference: Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Letter dated June 15, 1982
(G-82178)

Dear Mr. Clark:

This letter is in response to your letter dated June 15, 1982,
requesting an amendment to the Technical Specifications regarding
staff working hour guidelines. Attached hereto is our proposed
Technical Specification Amendment. In addition, we have updated
Section 7 to reflect our current organization.

In accordance with the provisions of 10CFR170, we believe the
proposed changes are exempt from amendment fees since the changes
regarding working hour guidelines are at the request of the
commission and the minor organization changes are for clarity.

We request your concurrence with the proposed revisions as soon as
possible.
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If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Don Warembourg at (303)
785-7436.

Very truly yours
,

j |b /

0. R. Lee
Vice President
Electrical Production

ORL/cls

Attachments


